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RE: Revised CT Medical Assistance Program (CMAP) Telehealth 

Table – Updated the end date to 2024  

 
December 27, 2023 
 
Dear Provider,  
 
A revised Telehealth Table has been posted to the CMAP Web site.  The only 
change is to the end date, which has been updated to 12/31/2024.  No other 
changes have been made to the services eligible under the CMAP Telehealth 
policy or the policy criteria.   

Providers are reminded that the CMAP Telehealth Table outlines the services 
that are eligible under the CMAP Telehealth policy.  Providers must refer to their 
applicable fee schedule to identify the services for which they are eligible to 
bill.  Additionally, providers must continue to refer to the policy guidelines listed 
on the CMAP Telehealth Table, PB 2023-38, the CMAP Telehealth FAQs and any 
other provider bulletin/guidance published regarding coverage of services via 
telehealth.  No other changes have been made to the CMAP Telehealth Table.  
Providers are encouraged to monitor the CMAP Web site (www.ctdssmap.com) 
frequently for updates to the CMAP Telehealth policy and to ensure that you are 
accessing the most current version of the CMAP Telehealth Table.  Thank you.  
 
Best regards,  

Department of Social Services 

 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/

